
Student Representative Board Report for the Month of February 

Noelle Brooks 

 
 College and/or Career Readiness  

o College Ready Seniors- 15 

o Career Ready Seniors- 4 

o College and Career Ready Seniors- 13 

o CCR Senior Percentage- 64.1% 

 Recent Events  

o Microsoft Certification 

 Since the beginning of the year, several students have already begun 

taking the Microsoft Certification test for Excel, Word, and PowerPoint.  

 Early Bird – 16 Total Students 

o Excel- 15 

o Word- 13 

o PowerPoint- 8 

o Access- 1 

 Regular Class –54 Total Students 

o Excel- 36 

o Word- 29 

o PowerPoint- 16 

o Access- 1 

o Bowling 

 Gary Tipton received 8
th

 Place at the State Tournament in Lexington. 10 

other student-athletes from our bowling team also attended to support 

Gary.  

o Girls’ Basketball 

 The girls’ basketball team earned the title of Conference Champs. The 

team was also undefeated in conference play.  

 Senior Night was Saturday, February 18. Morgan Kubala, Mallory 

Kubala, Ashley Bressler, Kilee Donelan, and Reba Sanders were each 

recognized.  

o Boys’ Basketball 
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 Senior Night was Friday, February 17. Adrian Hall, Draven Garcia, Cole 

Young, Buddy Lukens, Sam Brewer, Derrick Norman, and Noelle Brooks 

were each recognized.  

 The boys’ basketball team placed second in conference. They also 

advanced to the second round of the district tournament following a win 

over Bellevue on Monday, February 20.  

o Band 

 Angelika Watson, Jasiah Corman, Angel Mason, and Lance Klette 

attended Morehead State University’s Band Clinic from February 16-18.  

 Senior Night was Friday, February 17. McKennah Corman was 

recognized. McKennah also sang the National Anthem.  

o Cheerleading 

 Senior, Aspyn Thomas was recognized on Friday, February 17 along with 

the band members and boys’ basketball players.  

o Northern Kentucky Youth Advisory Board- February 27 

 Design Impact is hosting a meeting to discuss the “Think Stops” and 

“Learning on Location” initiatives.  

o Yearbook 

 Currently 12 individuals have purchased a yearbook and 5 ads have been 

sold to businesses throughout the community.  

o The Class of 2017 

 The seniors received their senior clothing. The front of the sweatshirt 

features the design also depicted on the underpass, which was designed by 

Mallory Kubala.  

 Upcoming Events 

o Boys Basketball- February 22 at home vs. Newport Central Catholic at 6:00 

 


